
NASHVILLE VIOLINS 

SPRING RECITAL 
May 2nd, 2014 

6:00-8:00pm 

Park Avenue Baptist Church 

4300 Park Avenue, Nashville TN (corner of 43rd and Park Ave.) 

Nashville Violins is excited to have our Spring Recital on Friday May 2nd. All students are encouraged to 

play. Make sure you talk with your teacher about preparing a piece for the recital. Sign up at the front 

desk of Nashville Violins today! 

For more information, call (615) 292-5196 
Refreshments will be served at intermission. Make sure to invite your friends and family to come 
hear your play. Even if you aren’t playing a piece, we’d love for you to come listen to our students 

play their pieces. 
 


